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Dear Resident/Property,  
 
As part of ongoing construction along 1 Avenue N.E. as part of the Bridgeland Main Streets project, we would like to 
share upcoming scheduled construction activities and impacts with you. 
 
Our team will be installing underground utilities at multiple intersections along the north side of 1 Avenue N.E. To 
complete this work, temporary road closures will occur over various weekends.  
 

• May 11 and 12, 11 Street between 1 Avenue and 2 Avenue N.E. will be closed for construction. 
 

• May 18 and 19, 10 Street between 1 Avenue and 2 Avenue N.E. will be closed for construction. 
 

• June 1 and 2, 9A Street between 1 Avenue and 2 Avenue N.E. will be closed for construction. 
 
After the utility work is complete, the traffic detour and parking restrictions will revert to current existing construction 
closures: 

• North side of 1 Avenue between 9A Street to 11 Street N.E. 
• East side of 11 Street between 1 Avenue to 2 Avenue N.E. 
• North side of 2 Avenue between 9A Street to 11 Street N.E. 
• West side of 9A Street between 1 Avenue and 2 Avenue N.E. 

 
During weekend road closures, crews will ensure local-only road access is available along streets impacted by road 
closures. The temporary street parking restrictions are necessary to ensure sufficient road width is available for 
detoured vehicle traffic to safely navigate during construction. 
 
While construction is occurring on 1 Avenue N.E., westbound vehicle traffic will be detoured to the side streets and 2 
Avenue N.E., to ensure roadway users can travel safely through the area and still access their destinations. Eastbound 
vehicle traffic will remain unaffected during these stages of work. 
 
Construction Impacts: 
Relating to the detour and parking impacts along 1 Avenue N.E., here's what you can expect:   

• The temporary closure of parts of 1 Avenue N.E. roadway. Traffic will be maintained during construction, by way 
of local detours.   

• Pedestrian and businesses access will remain open during construction, by way of detour signage, temporary 
walkways, and access ramps through work areas. 

• An increase in on-site construction activity, including construction crews, vehicles and heavy equipment, and an 
increase in noise and vibration. 

• The construction work hours for the Main Streets Program are Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 10 p.m., and 
construction activity on weekends, weekdays, and overnight as required.  
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Thank you again for your patience throughout construction while we work to complete these improvements in the area. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
For more information and regular updates on the Bridgeland Main Street project, or to sign up for our electronic 
newsletter, please visit calgary.ca/BridgelandMainStreet. 
 
If you have any questions, please email our project team at bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca.  
 
EMERGENCY ONLY Contractor Contact: 

Primary: Jamal Hamoud, Site Superintendent - 403-829-2959 
ALSA Road Construction Ltd. 
Secondary: Santiago Fuentes, Project Manager - 403-808-1483 
ALSA Road Construction Ltd. 
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